
MIDWIFERY PERSONAL STATEMENT LAYOUT

We hope our collection of UCAS Midwifery personal statements provides inspiration for writing your own. Please do not
plagiarise them in any way, or UCAS will.

It also starts to get her personality across which is hard to do but very beneficial to make your statement stand
out. If you need some help with your statement now, if you've gone a bit blank, or are struggling to express
yourself, check out Midwife Diaries Personal Statement School. Explain your choice. This means your
statement must highlight all of your characteristics and qualifications that are relevant to a career as a midwife.
Once you are done writing your midwifery personal statement, keep it away for a couple of days before
proofreading it for grammatical and spelling mistakes. Over the course of my college studies I have become
competent with many skills. It should give you some great pointers; passion, common sense and experience
really come through here. During the course I hope to be able to share my maternal experiences with other
students of midwifery and to engross myself in the many extra curricular possibilities. I have four years'
experience working with successful applicants like Rosy which I have made into video training, which will
take you through writing your personal statement - and checking it will stand up to the competition. Midwifery
is a very popular course, and any indication that you would be happy nursing or doing another course will be
distinctly not in your favour. She also goes on to refer to some up to date research, which is very impressive
and shows she has been reading around the subject. I have taken time to decide on my correct career path and I
feel I am mentally and emotionally prepared for the journey into midwifery. Eye-opening hospital work
experience International hospital shadowing for school and university students Find out more You might also
be interested in Personalize your essay. These interests came together when I was 14 and I heard about the
career of Midwivery. This is how midwives talk about pregnancy, labour and birth, and after the baby is born.
There has to be at least one component of the application that allows prospective candidates to show the
authorities that they stand out from the competition and that their interest in the programme is genuine. This
allows me to form an evidence-based opinion, which in the future will enable me to advise and care for my
women appropriately. I have sought advice and spoken to many midwives, ranging from current students to
senior practitioners, and visited those working in my local hospital frequently. Aim to show the admissions
tutors all those characteristics and skills you have which will make you an excellent midwife, and therefore
mean you should be offered an interview. I talked with and observed financially secure women who were
offered highly medicalised care; many Indian women prefer medical intervention like caesarean section even
when not strictly needed. Before figuring out what to write in your midwifery personal statement, it is crucial
to understand why so much significance is given to this one document. How you can show evidence of these?
Writing a personal statement for midwifery school July 25, Find out more Author: Bridget Hamilton Your
personal statement is a key element of your application to midwifery school. Child minding was preferable as
spending time with families and parents was extremely rewarding and enjoyable. Referring to the importance
of documentation shows insight into the responsibilities midwives have.


